Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

FISH AND WILDLIFE CONSERVATION COMMISSION
The Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission announces public meetings which all persons are invited to attend.

DATES AND TIMES: March 23, 2015, 6:00 p.m., ET; March 26, 2015, 6:00 p.m., ET

PLACE: Parties must register in order to attend the webinar; webinar registration will be available beginning on March 11, 2015
Register for the Monday, March 23rd meeting here:
https://normandeau.webex.com/normandeau/j.php?RGID=r6f425b738927bd82065ed4fcc33fd0c1
Register for the Thursday, March 26 meeting here:
https://normandeau.webex.com/normandeau/j.php?RGID=rf90c298cf66e341482bfb128f5152400
Participation in the webinar will require access to a computer AND access to a telephone. Those that do not have computer access can listen in on the phone. Phone registrations can be made by calling (352)372-4747 and speaking with Alexis Hampton.

Alternatively, persons may view the webinar at the following location where staff also will be available to accept comments: Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission, Farris Bryant Bldg., Rm. 272, 620 S. Meridian Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1600
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This notice updates webinar links and physical location for notice 15758055, which was published in the FAR on March 9, 2015, Vol. 41, No. 46. The subject matter is rules relating to management of Florida black bears.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Dave Telesco, Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission, at 620 S. Meridian Street, MS 6A, Tallahassee, FL 32399, telephone: (850)922-4330 or email: BearManagement@MyFWC.com. The agenda and workshop information also will be available on the FWC website at http://www.myfwc.com/bear.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: the FWC at (850)488-6411. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Dave Telesco, Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission, at 620 S. Meridian Street, MS 6A, Tallahassee, FL 32399, telephone: (850)922-4330 or email: BearManagement@MyFWC.com. Members of the public may submit written or other physical evidence which he or she intends to offer into evidence during the webinar by contacting the person noted above. FWC has established an Internet site (myfwc.com/bear) to provide information about the rulemaking.
